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CONSTRUCTORS WELCOME APPOINTMENT OF NSW CABINET 

 

The Australian Constructors Association (ACA) today welcomed the appointment of the Baird 

Government’s new Cabinet. 

 

“The NSW Cabinet contains an excellent mix of experience and skill that should ensure the State is 

well managed for the long term”, said ACA Executive Director Lindsay Le Compte. 

 

“Mike Baird has retained his core group of experienced Ministers while adding new Ministers and 

Parliamentary Secretaries to ensure that he is able to continuously develop and draw on his 

leadership team to maintain NSW at the forefront of Australia’s social and economic development,” he 

said. 

 

“The program of infrastructure development announced by the Government will ensure that the 

community and business will be able to move forward with certainty that hospitals, schools, 

community facilities, public transport and roads will be developed under a coordinated program. 

 

“The Baird Government has planned for the future of the State and its citizens and is delivering on 

that plan. Importantly, the Government is engaging with business and the general community to 

ensure that the Government’s future planning and funding processes are understood and address 

identified needs.  

 

“The development of a sustainable pipeline of work will ensure that the construction industry is able to 

employ and upskill staff to deliver the employment and economic benefits that will flow from the major 

infrastructure projects on the Government’s agenda. 

 

“The ACA looks forward to working with the Baird Government in planning and delivering the State’s 

future infrastructure needs,” Mr Le Compte said. 

 

Enquiries: Lindsay Le Compte 9466 5522  

 

The members of the Australian Constructors Association have combined annual revenues exceeding $50 billion 

and directly employ over 100,000 workers. 

 

 


